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UPCOMING OPPORTUNITIES for Grants:  
●​ Apply for Spring Conference Support Grants  
●​ Apply for the Ross Taylor Mathematics Education and 

Leadership Scholarship to attend the Symposium 
●​ We hope to open the applications in mid December.  

 
Do you have extra mathematics resources that you like to donate to the 
MCTM Book Sale at the Spring Conference?  Any textbooks will be added 
to the Free table in the exhibit hall at the spring conference.  Please send 
an email to Foundation@mctm.org if you have items to share.  
 
Would you like to donate to the MCTM Foundation?  We are a 501c3 so 
your donations are tax deductible; you will receive an official letter from the 
MCTM Executive Director for your tax records.  
 

●​ Go to the MCTM website - ​​https://www.mctm.org/ Notice that in the 
upper right hand corner is a yellow button which says DONATE.  
Click on that button.   
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